
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Remaining Authorization Units Feature in Incedo Provider Portal 

November 17, 2021 

 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 

Optum Maryland would like to Inform providers of an update to the Incedo Provider 

Portal which allows users to view remaining units for an approved authorization line.  

As shown in the screenshot below, an icon is now visible underneath the selected 

authorization line. When clicked, the units will recalculate and display the remaining 

units.. 

 

● Units are updated when the icon is clicked. 

● Units shown will decrement based on approved claims. Depending on your billing 

cycle, the remaining units displayed may not match the number you expected.   

If you have questions about the information contained in this alert, please contact 

customer service at 1-800-888-1965. 

Thank you, 

Optum Maryland Team 


